
 NEW AL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, JEDDAH, KSA  
Ext.  Cir. No.42/12/2020-21 
Date: 23rd December, 2020 

ADMISSIONS 2021-22 
Dear sir,    

Greetings from New Al Wurood family! 

It gives us immense pleasure to share with you that despite the challenges of Covid 19, 
the school has taken major strides in academics and co-curricular areas. With your 
support and cooperation we could continue the teaching learning process on virtual mode 
with high degree of excellence and connect well with the students and parents. We 
constantly update the best practices, events and achievements of our school through 
print and social media for the benefit of parents in particular and larger community in 
general. Kindly share the same with your friends and colleagues so that the access and 
opportunities of best quality education is available to all.    

We gratefully acknowledge the understanding and support received from you amidst the 
Covid 19 challenge and helping us in establishing NAWIS as an Institution of repute. 
Thank you for constantly supporting us in every step we take and let’s continue this 
glorious journey together. 

Children are the raison d'etre of a school and their learning experience is what matters 
the most. It would be wonderful if we could meet and we would love to listen to your 
ideas and suggestions to make the NAWIS learning experience even better in the days 
to come. 

As registrations and admissions for the academic year 2021-22 have already commenced, 
we request you to make use of the best opportunity and enroll the siblings from your 
family at the earliest. Also, we would appreciate if you could extend this opportunity of 
experiencing the top quality education to your friends and relatives too.  Our team looks 
forward to your visit and welcoming siblings from your family. Please call 0507823828/ 
0505781858 to fix your appointment. Also you can register online. The link for the  
online registration is given here: https://alwuroodschool.org/contact-us.php#undefined5 

 

Looking forward to your visit  

Stay safe and be healthy 

Warm regards,        

      
Principal     

 


